
Dare To Be Remarkable

Dear Parents and Carers,

Seasonal activities have been going on this week in the primary
phases with the pantomime and Key Stage 1 performances. Students
have been really wonderful in their performances and parents and
carers have enjoyed this start to the festive season. Congratulations
to all students who have been involved so far. We look forward to the
ongoing performance in Primary and the secondary winter showcase
next week!

Today, I am pleased to share with you the letter from Governors
about equity, diversity and inclusion at KAB/KAO. This letter has been
sent to you separately and shows our commitment to EDI and our
plans for this next term.

Year 11 parents evening took place this week. It was great to welcome
so many parents and carers to hear about students' progress and
what they will be doing to take the next steps towards their GCSEs.

Next week we have further activities including Christmas lunch and
Christmas jumper day. Term will finish with a half day on Friday 15
December at 12 noon for secondary students and 12.30 for primary
students. We look forward to further festive fun next week!

Kind regards
Mrs Moore
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We know many people will be buying or
receiving e-scooters as gifts this Christmas,
but many will not be aware of the legalities on
their use. Before you buy, please bear in mind
the following:-
 
Personal e-scooters –

These are for use on private land only
These are illegal on any public highway
You cannot get insurance to ride these on
the roads.

THAMES VALLEY POLICE - E-SCOOTERS ALERT

This is because e-scooters are classed as motor vehicles in law. In theory,
this means that you need an MOT, road tax and insurance to use one,
however it isn’t currently possible to register e-scooters in this way.

Privately owned e-scooters can only be used on private land, with the
permission of the landowner.

You cannot use a privately owned e-scooter on the road, pavement or in a
public space. If you do then you risk receiving a large fine, points on your
driving licence and your e-scooter could be seized.
 
Rental e-scooters –
Some parts of the UK are running government trials of rental e-scooters. If
you’re over 16 and have a full or provisional driving licence, then you can use
these on public roads and cycle paths. Please check that your driving
licence covers categories AM, A or B.
 
Zipp, Lime, Ginger, Tier and Voi are permitted by a government scheme to
hire e-scooters in cities and towns across the Thames Valley. Renters must
hold a provisional or full drivers licence to hire them. The rental company will
supply e-scooter motor insurance for renters. These scooters must be ridden
on the road. Rental schemes are currently being trialled in Buckinghamshire
(Zipp Mobility), Milton Keynes (Lime, Tier and Ginger), and Oxford (Voi).
Slough were trialling the use of e-scooters, but that trial is currently
suspended.
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KABKAO UPDATES

 Please see the poster from Bracknell Rocks on page 6
for some fun ways to entertain the family over the
festive period. 

LOCAL FESTIVE FUN FOR THE
FAMILY

Please see the graphic below for more information
about the secondary phase Remarkable Reading
programme.

REMARKABLE READING UPDATE

Please see the poster on page 6 which shows the
festive closure dates for Stevensons branches.

UNIFORM SHOP FESTIVE CLOSURE

KAB & KAO CHRISTMAS JUMPER
DAY - REMINDER

KAB SECONDARY PHASE
CHRISTMAS DINNER - REMINDER
Please see page 5 for details of the KAB Secondary
phase Christmas dinner that will be taking place on
Thursday 14th December.

Please see page 5 for details of the Christmas
Jumper Day that primary & secondary phase are
invited to take part in on Thursday 14th December.

KAB WINTER FAYRE & WINTER
SHOWCASE EVENTS
Please see page 4 and 5 for details of the KAB Winter
Fayre and Winter Showcase, which both take place
on Tuesday 12th December. The Winter Fayre is
running in conjunction with the Showcase, and both
take place on the same evening.

We were delighted to hear that Sam W
from Year 1 at KAO passed his second
karate grading last weekend and got
his new belt. Sam was very confident
and showed his skills really well.

Congratulations Sam!

SAM MAKES THE GRADE!
 Please see page 6 for details of an apprenticeship
information event which may be of interest to Year 12
students. 

YEAR 12 APPRENTICESHIP EVENT
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Tuesday 12th December Nursery Christmas Carols in the classroom 2:45 - 3:30pm

Tuesday 12th December KAB Secondary Phase Winter Showcase 4-8pm

Tuesday 12th December KAO Christmas Pyjama Party 5-6pm

Wednesday 13th December KAB KS2 Christmas Show 6pm at KAB Secondary

Thursday 14th December KAO KS2 Christmas Show 6pm at KAB Secondary

Thursday 14th December KAB Christmas Pyjama Party 5-6pm

Friday 15th December End of Term - students finish early (see page 1 for times)

Tuesday 2nd January INSET Day - school closed to students

Wednesday 3rd January Start of Spring Term - all students in school

Wednesday 3rd January Year 12 Assessment window begins

Wednesday 3rd January Year 9 Immunisations

Thursday 4th January KAB6 Interviews - 3:30-6:30pm






